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God’s Word 
Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace to 
men on whom his favor rests. 
Luke 2:14 
 

Boots 

Boots are very cumbersome to play in.  They 

also track in a lot of dirt and snow.  Please send 

shoes along with your child to change into. 
 

School Closings 

On those very snowy days, Building Blocks for 

Life Preschool will close if District 911 closes.  

So when listening for school closings, listen for 

Cambridge-Isanti District 911.  We follow 

closings only, not delays.   
 

Gift Exchange 

The most important thing we will focus on this 

month is, of course, Jesus’ birth.  In 

celebration of God’s gift to us, the children will 

be exchanging gifts with one another.  Your 

child is asked to bring a gift to school for the 

name he/she drew.  Please try to keep the cost 

of the gift near $5.00.  The gifts will be 

exchanged at the party during class on Tuesday 

December 18 for the 3-4 year old class and 

Thursday, December 20 for the 4-5 year old 

class. The preschool calendar shows the 21st as 

the 4-5 year old party, but not all the children 

attend on Fridays so I’ve moved it to the 20th. 
 

Minnesota  

Along with learning about Christmas, we will try 

to find time to learn some things about 

Minnesota.  We will look at Minnesota 

basketball and Minnesota trees, especially the  

 

 

 

state tree, the Norway Pine. 
 

Children’s Christmas Service 

From now until Children’s Christmas service, we 

will be spending a great deal of time practicing 

our recitations and songs for the service.  It’s 

a lot to try to learn in the few weeks we have 

before the service, so your help at home would 

be greatly appreciated. 

The service is on Wednesday, Dec. 19 at 6:30 

pm.  There will be a final rehearsal with the 

Sunday school children of our church on 

Saturday, December 15 starting at 9:00 am 

lasting for about an hour.  If you are able to 

attend this rehearsal, it would help your child 

to get the feel of doing it with the other 

children. 

Dates to Remember 
Saturday, December 8 at 9 am – 12:30 

Christmas for Kids – ages 3 – 10 

Saturday, Dec. 15 at 9:00 (for about an hour) 

Final Christmas Service rehearsal with Sunday 

School children 

Wednesday, December 19 at 6:30 pm 

Children’s Christmas service  

Tuesday, Dec.18 – 3 year old Christmas party 

Thursday, Dec. 20 – 4 year old Christmas party 

December 24 – January 1 – Christmas break 

 

Birthdays 
 

Happy Birthday Grace A. (14th) and  

Charlotte (18th) and God bless you!   

 

 

http://www.christcambridge.com/


 

   

Snack Families for December 

Mondays and Tuesdays 

AM Green  PM Olson 

       Kieger        Waukazo 

       McLean        Wessels 

Wednesdays and Thursdays 

 Chilson 

 Houston 

 Howard 

* Please check the schedule on the bulletin 

board or website (www.christcambridge.com) 

for the dates. 

 

Bible Information Class 

Pastor Biebert offers a Bible information class 

to anyone who is interesed. This class is 

designed to introduce all people to the basic 

Biblical beliefs of our Christian church and 

preschool.  Please speak to Pastor Beibert 

(763-689-5333) or Miss Loescher if you are 

interested.   

Christ Lutheran Church 

 Sunday service 9:00 a.m. 

 Bible Study for adults and Sunday 

School for children 3 and up at 10:30  
 Advent services at 7 pm Dec. 5 and 12. 
 Children’s Christmas service 6:30 pm  

 December 19. 

 Christmas Eve Service - 7:00 pm 

 Christmas Day Service – 9:00 am 

 

Sunday School 

Our church offers a free Sunday School class 

for your child at 10:30 am on Sundays.  We 

realize that you may already have a church 

home where your child is enrolled in the Sunday 

School.  If this is so, we do not wish to 

interfere.  However, if this is not the case, we 

encourage you to take advantage of our 

program to the continuing benefit of your child. 
  

 

Have a Christ-filled Christmas! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


